
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Cake Sale 

 

As part of our Maths topic we have planned a trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach. In order to 

reduce the cost of the trip for parents, we plan to fundraise. Currently, the cost stands at 

£18.99 per child. In order the raise money needed for this trip and reduce the cost, we will be 

holding a cake sale in our classrooms on Friday 25th May at lunchtime.  

 

Please send any cake donations to school from Tuesday 22nd May until Friday 25th.  

Cakes can be bought for 50p, and we will be advertising this to all pupils in school. 

 

Thank You 

Miss Westerman, Miss Brown, Mr. Buckley 

Year 6 Team. 
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